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Dear sir or Madam,
We are submitting our manuscript, “ Helminth communities in Cichlids in natural and man-made ponds in south-west Nigeria.” for your review. 

We believe this manuscript merits your attention because knowledge of the disease and pathology of fish in our tropical and sub-tropical waters is far from adequate. So also parasites of fish ought to receive more attention and study especially parasites in fish farms where as shown in this study had the highest percentage of infection. 

Our manuscript examines the helminthic and acanthocephalan parasites of the cichlids in polluted and unpolluted sites of a natural reservoir and in a fish farm.   

The material in this manuscript will not be submitted for publication elsewhere while under your review. 

Our suggested reviewers are,

1.Dr O.A. Otubanjo

Department of Zoology

Parasitology Unit

University of Lagos

Nigeria.

ootubanjo@unilag.edu.ng
2.Professor Martins Ogbe

Department of Zoology

Delta State University, Abraka

Delta State- Nigeria.

ogbegbemi@yahoo.co.uk
Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Dr Olajumoke Morenikeji
jumokemorenikeji@yahoo.co.uk
